
From: Jennie Hafele  

Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 2014 9:26 AM 
To: Senate Resources; Senate Resources Packet 

Cc: Sen. John Coghill 
Subject: Testimony/SB 160 

 
 
Please enter into the record the testimony below to the Senate Resources Committee on SB 160: DNR: 
Hunting Guides, Concession Program dated 3/19/2014. 
 
I would like to urge the legislature it support SB 160.  
We definitely need a guide concession program at this time. 
 
Joe Letarte 
PO BOX 16075 
Fairbanks/Two Rivers 
 


